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June 30, 2021 

VIA ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION 
 
Mr. Drew Bohan 
Executive Director 
California Energy Commission 
Docket Office, Docket No. 21-IEPR-03 
1516 Ninth Street  
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512  
docket@energy.ca.gov 

Re: Transmittal Email and Confidentiality Certification for 
SCE Electricity and Natural Gas Demand Forecast 
Submissions in 21-IEPR-30 

Dear Executive Director Bohan: 
 

Southern California Edison Company (SCE) respectfully submits its Demand Forecast forms in 
the 2021 Integrated Energy Policy Report (IEPR) proceeding, 21-IEPR-30. 

Some of the forms contain information that is either (1) entitled to automatic confidential 
designation under 20 C.C.R. § 2505(a)(5)(A) and (B), or (2) for which the California Energy 
Commission previously granted a confidential designation in a prior IEPR proceeding.  Thus, 
pursuant to 20 C.C.R. 2505(a)(1)(G) and (a)(4), SCE is not submitting a new application for 
confidential designation.  

For Form 1.6(b), we are still determining if certain substation data contains disaggregated 
customer information that is entitled to automatic confidential designation under20 C.C.R. § 2505.  
We are therefore submitting all data in that form as confidential.  We will endeavor to submit a 
public version of Form 1.6(b) on or before close of business July 2, 2021. 

I certify under penalty of perjury that the information provided in the forms is, to the best of my 
knowledge, true, correct, and complete, save for the public version of Form 1.6(b), which will be 
submitted at a later date.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by email at Hongyan.Sheng@sce.com.   

Best regards, 

/s/ Hongyan Sheng 

Hongyan Sheng 
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